
 
 
 
 

           
 

If any board member cannot attend, please call or email the board office at 
732-988-5200 ext 278 or at karmour@neptunetownship.org.  

  

 

                                                                     
 
 

 
 

Neptune Township ~ Zoning Board of Adjustment  
 

SPECIAL MEETING CANCELLED FOR 
WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 11, 2015 

 
 

 

The Special Meeting of the Neptune Township Zoning Board of 
Adjustment on the matter of Hovsons, Inc. (Victoria Gardens) which 
has been duly constituted and advertised according to law has 
been CANCELLED FOR FEBRUARY 11, 2015 AND HAS BEEN 
RESCHEDULED FOR APRIL 15, 2015 to begin at 7:30 PM. 
 
The Applicant is required to re-notice for the new meeting date of 
April 15, 2015. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to call the Board 
Office at 732-988-5200 Ext. 278. 
 
        Thank you. 
 
        Kristie Armour, Administrative Officer 
        Zoning Board of Adjustment 
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